
Town of Koshkonong 
Workshop Notice 

July 20, 2022, 6 pm 
 

 

 

The Town Board of Koshkonong will have a quorum of its members present on 

Wednesday, July 20, 2022, at 6 pm to conduct a workshop.  The purpose of the 

workshop is to review a draft ordinance allowing ATV/UTV/RTV use on Town 

roads.  No public comment will be allowed during the workshop.  The workshop 

will end at 6:45 pm.  A copy of the draft ordinance is available through the clerk’s 

office. 

 

Bridget Woods 
Town Clerk 
 

 

Published July 18, 2022, at the Town Hall and on the Town website. 

07/13/2022 


